
 
MINUTES of MEETING of CAMPBELTOWN COMMON GOOD FUND held by SKYPE  

on TUESDAY, 5 JANUARY 2021  
 

 
Present: Councillor John Armour (Chair) 
 Councillor Rory Colville 

Councillor Donald Kelly 
 

 
 

Attending: Shona Barton, Committee Manager 
 

 
 1. APOLOGIES  

 

There were no apologies for absence intimated.  
 

 2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 

There were no declarations of interest.   
 

E1 3. COMMON GOOD FUND APPLICATIONS  
 

 (a) Campbeltown Christmas Lights Group  

  Members gave consideration to an application from Campbeltown Christmas Lights 
Group for funding to replace rope lights along the esplanade and dual carriageway. 
This application had been deferred until further information was received from the 
applicants.  
 
Decision 
 
The Campbeltown Common Good Fund agreed to award Campbeltown Christmas 
Lights Group £5,940.00.  
 

 4. ANY OTHER COMPETENT BUSINESS  
 

There was no other competent business discussed.   
 

 5. DATE OF NEXT MEETING  
 

The next meeting of the Campbeltown Common Good Fund will take place on 
Wednesday, 3 March 2021. 
 


